
First Open House
Tuesday, June 6, 2023 
12:00 pm to 3:00 pm
Salt Spring Island Public Library
129 McPhillips Ave, 
Salt Spring Island, BC

Second Open House
Saturday, June 10, 2023
12:00 pm to 3:00 pm
Salt Spring Island Legion - Meaden Hall
120 Blain Road, 
Salt Spring Island, BC

Who should attend?
Anyone affected by the
proposed bylaws. 

Copies of the proposed bylaw and other information is available on the Islands Trust
webpage (islandstrust.bc.ca) under the Salt Spring Current Projects page and at the
Islands Trust office at #1-500 Lower Ganges Road, Salt Spring Island BC, from the
hours of 8:30 am to 4:30 pm Monday to Friday, excluding statutory holidays.

Questions?
Louisa Garbo
Island Planner
ssiinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca     
250-537-9144

How do I get more information?

What is Proposed Bylaw No. 530 about?

Proposed Bylaw No. 530 seeks to amend the Salt Spring Island Land Use Bylaw (SS
LUB) to allow Accessory Dwelling Units, such as secondary suites, cottages, or
garden suites, to be established on an expanded number of properties island-wide.
A public hearing is required prior to final approval of the proposed bylaw.   
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A Planner is also available to meet via Zoom or phone every Tuesday. Please
reserve a day and time by emailing ssiinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca.  
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